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April 05, 2011 
 
 
Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli : 
 
 
RE : EB-2011-0043 
 
On behalf of Great Lakes Power Transmission LP (GLPT), we are writing to inform you that GLPT 
intends to participate in the above-referenced consultation.  GLPT participation will include attendance at 
the stakeholder meeting. GLPT is a licensed transmitter (ET-2007-0649). GLPT does not intend to request 
a cost reward. 
 
We request that all materials be sent to the following contact: 
 
Great Lakes Power Transmission LP 
Mr. Duane Fecteau 
Director of Administration 
2 Sackville Rd, Suite B 
Sault Ste. Marie, ON  P6B 6J6 
 
Tel :  705-256-3846 
Fax :  705-759-7706 
Email :  dfecteau@glp.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Duane Fecteau 
 
Duane Fecteau 
Director of Administration 
 
 
cc:  Andy McPhee, Vice President and General Manager 

Marcie Zajdeman, Vice President, Legal and Regulatory 
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